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Dear Board Member, 

I respectfully request that my name be removed from the Parks Master Plan. While I was the Parks 

Manager in 2022 and 2023, this project was assigned to and directed by Jennifer Franich in the Chief 

Administrative Office. I did not contribute to, comment upon, or participate in the preparation of the 

document before you today for adoption. Accordingly, I respectfully request that you direct staff to 

remove my name from the document's list of preparers. 

Thank you, 

Vickie Sanders 


